LSJRSD.0131

From: Ted Heilman <theil3325@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 7:51 AM

To: Isjr-sd-comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment letter-Revisions to proposal Bay-Delta plan amendments

State water Resource Re-releases un scientific water grab proposal . Despite having well over a year to
adequately address thousands of public comments from our region — 6,589. Water Resource Board should
think again on its proposal to mandate 40 percent of unimpaired flows .6589 comments ignored, disrespected.
6589 people took the time to respond to your pipe dream. 6589 people took the Water resource Board as a
group of people appointed to take our comments and use them in making a decision that affects all of us. Well
WE all thank you . | was one of those folks . you are not making the central valley into the Klamath Valley

Ted Heilman
theil3325@aol.com





